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Excellency, 

 

 

 I am writing to you in my capacity as the President of the Conference of the States Parties to 

the United Nations Convention against Corruption at its eighth session. 

 

 I have the honour to transmit herewith a draft resolution entitled “Special session of the 

General Assembly against corruption”, which was approved and recommended by the Conference for 

adoption by the General Assembly at its eighth session, which was held in December 2019 (enclosed).  

   

 I would very much appreciate if a plenary meeting of the General Assembly could be 

scheduled for the adoption of the draft resolution. 

 

 Please accept, Excellency, assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    Dr Harib ALAMIMI 

                                                                   President of State Audit Institutionen UAE 

President of the Conference of the States Parties 

                    to the UN Convention against Corruption at its 8th session 

 

 

 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H. E. Mr Tijjani Muhammad-Bande 

President of the General Assembly  

     at its 74th session  


